From:

To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Olga Lovick - Providing Safe Infrastructure for all Residents - CK 6000-5
Date: Saturday, May 27, 2023 2:29:37 PM

--- Replies to this email will go to _ -

Submitted on Saturday, May 27, 2023 - 14:29

Submitted by user: _

Submitted values are:
| have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members
of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No
Date: Saturday, May 27, 2023

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
Pronouns: She/her/hers

First Name: Olga

Last Name: Lovick

email: I

Address: [JJJjj Spadina Cres E

Neighbourhood: North Park

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: -

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

Comments:

For the past 11 years, | have been riding my bike to work almost every day. | biked on days with
windchills lower than -50, wearing three pairs of gloves. That doesn't scare me. | bike on ice and
snow, on gravel and wet leaves. That doesn't scare me.

You know what scares me. It's the thought that one day, my bright orange coat and bright blue
helmet and shining lights won't save me.

On May 24, bicyclist Natasha Fox was killed by a cement truck at an intersection that is known to
everyone who has ever ridden past there as absolutely terrifying.



We need a city for humans, not cars. Humans who walk, and cycle, and take the bus, and yes, of
course, who drive. We need safe infrastructure for pedestrians, cyclists, people with mobility
challenges -- for everyone. Not just for drivers. Providing safe infrastructure for *all* residents will

make Saskatoon a better place to live. Please make it so.

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No



